MUNICIPALITY OF

West Elgin

Council Highlights

October 8, 2020 Council Meeting

Council held a public meeting to review an application for proposed housekeeping
amendment to Comprehensive Zoning By-Law 2015-36 and approved the by-law
amendment later in Council.

Council recommended approval to the Elgin County Land Division for the severance
application of 12098 Blacks Road.

Council recommended approval to the Elgin County Land Division for the severance
application of 26591 Downie Line.

Council declared surplus some furniture in the Training Room at Fire Hall No. 1.

Council approved the creation of a small committee, comprised of municipal staff
and West Lorne Optimists members, to deliver a Festival of Lights in replacement of
the Rodney and West Lorne Christmas Parades in 2020.

Council approved the draft version of a new Animal Control By-law. The final
version of this by-law will be adopted at the October 22 Council meeting, after which
Council had directed the Clerk to apply for set fines for offences listed.

Council appointed all members of Council to the Court of Revision for the Arvai
Drain to take place on October 22, 2020.

Council appointed Spriets & Associates to prepare a report for the improvement of
the Poole Outlet Drain.

519-785-0560
westelgin@westelgin.net

www.westelgin.net
22413 Hoskins Line, Rodney

> & K



